
CROSSING GUARDS 
Palmyra Police Department 

 
 

 The crossing guards that help protect our district students are 
employed by the Palmyra Police Department 
 

 The employment application is provided below or can be found 
under “Employment” on the Palmyra Borough website:  
www.boroughofpalmyra.com  

 

 Any questions regarding the crossing guard positions can be 
directed to police@palmyrapd.org  
 

 Please note that the Palmyra School District cannot accept 
applications for Crossing Guards.  Applications must go through 
the Palmyra Police Department as stated above 
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